Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I am a regular customer of chaiiwala leicester on evington road. I was shocked to see that they were only rated 1 for food hygiene. I am therefore requesting more detailed information on the report under the freedom of information act.
ANSWER:  
Please find attached the latest Inspection Report for Chaiiwala which was inspected on 9th September 2015 (Attachment 1). As per the report a revisit was planned to check compliance with food law, this was carried out on 16th October. Please find attached Attachment 2 with the findings of the revisit which are in red throughout the report.
The visiting officer was extremely happy with the outcome of the revisit, the business had complied with most of the items in the report and was keen to work on putting the last couple of items right too. They can now request a re-rating.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

